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An important update from Athletic Director Kirby Hocutt: https://youtu.be/id0Li9koCwA

 

During this intermission, we are taking the time to restructure our database to better serve our letterwinners. To do

this, we need help from you! To ensure that you never miss an update or an invitation from us, we encourage you to

update your information on our website. CLICK HERE to update your information. 

 
With all the changes happening this spring, we encourage you to follow Texas Tech Athletics on Twitter, Instagram, and
Facebook to stay involved with what is happening in our athletic department. Also, follow the Varsity Club on social
media to stay up to date on all things letterwinner related!
 
 
To stay informed on how the university is handling the COVID-19 outbreak, please visit
depts.ttu.edu/communications/emergency/coronavirus/.
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We will be back soon.

@DoubleTVarsity@DoubleTVarsityClub@DoubleTVarsityClub

https://youtu.be/id0Li9koCwA
https://doubletvarsityclub.com/join-update-info/
https://twitter.com/DoubleTVarsity
https://www.facebook.com/DoubleTVarsityClub/
https://www.instagram.com/doubletvarsityclub/


Terrance Bullitt arrived at Texas Tech in 2009 as a three-star defensive back

from Naaman Forest High School in Garland. Bullitt made his Red Raider

Football debut as a redshirt freshman in 2010. In 2011 & 2012, Bullitt received

All-Big 12 Honorable Mention honors for his defensive efforts. Before leaving

Texas Tech, Bullitt graduated with a degree from the college of arts and

sciences. Bullitt went on to continue his football career and was signed as a

free agent to the Baltimore Ravens in 2014. He would later be released after

failing a physical due to an ongoing injury. Bullitt's passion for football didn't

stop after the NFL. Throughout the years he has been a part of the FXFL, CFL,

AAS, and the XFL before permanently settling down in Rowlett, Texas last

April. Bullitt now spends his days sharing his football knowledge and

experience with the younger generations. Alongside his father Jerry, and his

older brother Melvin (a former Texas A&M letterwinner), Bullitt has been a part

of the growth and development of The Jerry Bullitt Training Center in Rowlett,

Texas. Constructed in 2017, The Jerry Bullitt Training Center is a 22,000

square-foot multi-sport complex complete with volleyball courts, basketball

courts, a weight room, batting cages, along with an outdoor training area and

sand volleyball courts. The Bullitt Experience offers recreational and

competitive sports teams, leagues, tournaments, instructional training, and

youth camps. Bullitt, also the director of football, coaches athletes as young

as 8 years old through juniors in high school. He also has experience training

collegiate players, NFL players and has trained athletes preparing for NFL

Combine. Bullitt has even trained former Red Raiders, Kerry Hyder, Branden

Jackson, and Sam Eguavoen. This month, Bullitt will be celebrating the year

anniversary of the creation of the Bullitt Experience football program and

Bullitt7v7. Over the last year, he has grown his football coaching program from

6 athletes to 106 athletes and counting. You can learn more about The Bullitt

Experience at  www.thebullittexperience.com. You can follow along on

Instagram @tbullitt133 and Twitter @BullittTeam.

The J.T. & Margaret Talkington Leadership Academy will be canceling the

remainder of their in-person programs and events through the rest of the Spring

2020 semester. These cancelations includes the Suited for Success Career

Series. Follow the Leadership Academy on Twitter & Instagram

@JTMTalkingtonLA as they share updates.

Learn more on our website: doubletvarsityclub.com/leadership-academy/

xDTVc Leadership Academy
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Texas Tech Athletics has launched a new podcast. “Typical Tech” presented

by J Ferg Pros, will focus on all things Texas Tech Athletics and address the

most recent events in the college sports landscape, while celebrating the rich

history of the Red Raiders. The inaugural episode  features head football

coach Matt Wells and Red Raider legend Rodney Allison. Subscribers can also

download the March 18th episode of the Kirby Hocutt show, featuring

interviews with President Lawrence Schovanec, Head Coach Tim Tadlock and

more. The podcast will be available on TexasTech.com or by searching "Texas

Tech Athletics Podcast" in the Apple Podcast app.

NCAA Compliance 101
RECRUITING RULES TO REMEMBER FOR FORMER TEXAS

TECH STUDENT-ATHLETES

Recruiting Basics

A Prospective Student-Athlete (PSA) is a student who
has started ninth grade and remains such until they
attend classes or participate in official team practice
at Texas Tech.
All recruiting is done by designated Texas Tech head
and assistant coaches.
NCAA Rules preclude social media interactions,
telephone and electronic communication and any
interaction off TTU’s campus.

Exception: A PSA's On-Campus Visit

A former student-athlete MAY have on-campus
contact with a PSA during the prospect's visit to
campus.

After the Visit

Once TexasTech.com officially announces the PSA's signing, you are
permitted to have contact with the PSA. PSA's may not be provided
with benefits at any time. 

Additional contact with the PSA is not permitted.

TEXAS TECH
C O M P L I A N C E

https://doubletvarsityclub.com/leadership-academy/

